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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 9:02 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: HP14-001

Please post this response from Chair Fiegen to Stubbs under Comments and Responses in the 
KXL docket, HP14-001. 
 
-Patty 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From: PUC  
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 9:01 AM 
To:   
Subject: HP14‐001 
 
 

Mr. Stubbs, 
 
Thank you for writing about the Keystone XL Pipeline. 
 
The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission issued an order permitting this pipeline on 
January 21, 2016. Here is a link to the docket where you can access the order and other filed 
documents: http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-001.aspx. 
 
Your message and this response will be filed under Comments and Responses in the docket. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 




